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As an Oregonian, I am writing to strongly oppose this measure. As a small business 

owner, finding the time to vote in person, and making sure my staff can as well, is 

challenging. Vote by mail makes it so that I can vote when it is convenient for me, 

and I don’t have to harm my business in order to go in person to vote. Protect vote by 

mail and reject this measure. 


